
Are there one or more Medicaid or Denali KidCare recipients in your family? If so,  
you may be eligible to enroll in your employer’s health plan—at no cost to you— 
even if open enrollment is over. AK HIPP is sponsored by Alaska’s Department  
of Health and Social Services. It helps Medicaid or Denali KidCare recipients and  
their families by reimbursing the cost of monthly premiums paid for group health  
insurance coverage.   

For information on how to apply, visit www.MyAKHIPP.com. You may also  
contact us by phone toll-free at 866-251-4861.
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